
SAFE TRAVEL MEETING NOTES - 29TH OCTOBER 2020 

Working Group members present: 

Current Parish Councillors:  Sarah Whitaker, Ben Sangster, Kate Dixon. 

Residents:    Hugh Fraser-Richards, Stewart MacDonald 

Council Clerk:    Gail Foster 

Apologies:   Martin Lewis, Jen Corry-Reid, Jane Angwin, Andy Roberts 

 

Updates: 

1. Sarah Whitaker was elected as chairman for the Working Group. 
 
2. The advert for the survey was reviewed and a few small amendments would be made before seeking 

approval from the Parish Councils. 
 
3. The draft questionnaire was discussed and some additional questions added.  The final version would be 

considered by both Parish Councils in their November meeting. 
 

4. Farm vehicles that travel along Heathman Street and Farley Street are are up to 3.5m high & 2.9 metres 
wide.  Farmers had noted that parked vehicles and overhanding vegetation create difficulty for the farm 
vehicles to bypass currently. 

 
5. If some stretches of road were considered especially narrow these would be measured. 
 
6. The PTA of the school would be contacted and asked if they wanted to specifically ask the Parish 

Councils for assistance with contributions towards any projects they had for safer travelling for children. 
 
 

7. Date and time for the next meeting – Thursday 26th November, 7.15pm. 
 
 
Actions from meeting:  

GF Send round the revised questionnaire and advert. 
KD  Ask OWPC to approve the questionnaire 
SW Ask NWPC to approve the questionnaire 
GF  Contact school PTA. 

 


